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10 February 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Re: Valentine’s Disco – Friday 14th February 2020 

 

I am writing to inform you that we will be holding a Valentine’s Disco on Friday 14th February 2020 

from 2pm till 3.15pm. For children who may not wish to attend a disco, they will be watching a 

movie together in a different classroom. 

 

Please note that children should attend school in their uniforms and can change at lunchtime into 

their party clothes if they wish. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr S Myers 

Head Teacher 
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